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Wal-Mart Makes Contribution To SCCC/ATS
The Seward County Community College Development Foundation recently received a $1,000
community grant from the Wal-Mart Foundation. The grant is to help support student scholarships,
instructional programs and operational needs of Seward County College College/Area Technical
School. Jeff McMahon, Wal-Mart co-manager, presented the check to Duane Bozarth, SCCC
Development Foundation president. Also pictured are Dr. Duane Dunn, SCCC/ATS president, and
Tammy Doll, SCCC/ATS director of development. To make a donation to support SCCC/ATS,
contact Doll at 417-1131 or donate online at www.sccc.edu and click on Ways to Give.
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